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Dear Committee Members, 

I'm writing in support of safety and transit investments already in HB 2025 and for 

Senator Gorsek's amendment to HB 2025 to fund Oregon Community Paths and 

electrification through a luxury vehicle tax. This tax would only affect Oregonians who 

can afford to buy luxury cars costing more than $75,000, and would improve safety 

for everyone walking and biking in our district by making funding available to close 

gaps in our regional trails system and support other off-street connections. 

These community paths are such great transportation options for communities and 

make biking and walking safer and more convenient. We need more choices and to 

support this important and growing system that reduces our reliance on cars and 

other vehicles. 

Thank you for showing your support for the health and well-being of people and the 

planet by supporting these investments and this amendment! 

Heather Kent 

Portland, OR 


